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8 December 2016

Mr Josh Munro

Coroners Register
Coroners Court of Victoria
65 Kavanagh Street
SOUTHBANK VIC 3006

Dear Mr Munro

Investigation into the death of Paul M Gendre

| refer to your letter dated 16 September 2016, received by Goulburn-Murray Water (GMW) on 21
September 2016, regarding the investigation into the death of Paul Gendre and the Finding without
Inquest made on 16 September 2016.

Thank you for the opportunity to provide a response to the recommendation made by the Coroner in
the Finding without Inquest, the recommendation being:

1. That Goulburn Murray Water erect additional safety signage adjacent or proximate to the boat
ramp at Lake Dartmouth.

GMW is currently undertaking a review of the safety signage at Lake Dartmouth. The Coroner’s
recommendation that GMW erect additional safety signage adjacent or proximate to the boat ramp at
Lake Dartmouth is under consideration as a part of this review.

As a part of this review, GMW has engaged with Transport Safety Victoria.

At the completion of the review, GMW will notify you of any proposed changes to the safety signage
at Lake Dartmouth.

Should you require further information on any of the above please contact Martina Cusack on (03)
5826 3869 or martina.cusack@gmwater.com.au.

Yours sincerely

" Ms Joanne Anderson
CHAIR
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